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D A T E !

S P O T L I G H T :  
E M P L O Y E E

D E S I G N A T E D
G I V I N G

P R O G R A M

WHERE WE'RE GOING: SAVE THE DATE!
November is a special month here at Islands Hospice as it is both:  

**National Hospice & Palliative Care Month AND National Family Care Givers Month.**  
Be sure to follow us on FB and Instagram for a chance to share your personal hospice and

caregiver stories. We would love to hear them! 

 
November 22 -- Thanksgiving Day! --  We are immensely thankful for you, our IH ohana! 

 
November 27 -- #GivingTuesday -- Consider giving a  gift to your favorite organization or to The

Hana  Mana Foundation to help further its mission in partnership with Islands Hospice

to provide for uninsured end of life needs. 

 
Dec 8:  IH  (Maui) Holiday Celebration 
 
Dec 15:  IH (Oahu) Holiday Celebration @ The Modern Honolulu, please RSVP to

snilsen@islandshospice.com 
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W H E R E  W E ' V E
B E E N :  

R E C E N T
E V E N T S

https://www.hanamanafoundation.org/
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SPOTLIGHT: EMPLOYEE
DESIGNATED  

GIVING PROGRAM
J A M E S  I B B A Y ,  I L O C O S  S U R I A N  A S S O C I A T I O N  O F  H A W A I I

Each month Islands Hospice engages with the community through our Employee Designated

Giving Program. As part of this program, an IH employee designates up to $5000 to the

charity of his or her choice.  

 

In October, James Ibbay, one of our awesome Directors of Clinic Services (DCS), chose to

donate to the Ilocos Surian Association of Hawaii.  

 

This organization is near and dear to his heart because they have been helping many of his

community members in his native Philippines as well as here in Hawaii. James has witnessed

first hand "how this organization works, how they continue to honor the traditions of the

Ilocanos, how they help educational institutions with their efforts to build and develop a

better learning environment for students and teachers." 

 

James enjoyed being able to give without expecting anything in return! Thinking of the many

people who will benefit from these funds lit up his heart.
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https://www.islandshospice.com/community/employee-designated
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- -  J A M E S  I B B A Y ,  D I R E C T O R  O F  C L I N I C A L  S E R V I C E S  ( D C S )

"I MUST AGREE WHEN PEOPLE SAY HAPPINESS
COMES FROM GIVING. KNOWING YOU

PARTICIPATED IN A GOOD CAUSE MAKES IT
EASIER TO CLOSE YOUR EYES AT NIGHT AND

LOOK FORWARD TO TOMORROW!" 

EMPLOYEE DESIGNATED GIVING 
PROGRAM, CONT.
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This is a recent gathering of the Ilocos Surian Association of Hawaii. In
 September, Islands Hospice and James Ibbay partnered with this organization

to donate $5,000 to their mission. 



WHERE WE'VE BEEN: 
CELEBRATING RECENT 

EVENTS
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Like us on FB & Instagram to keep up
with all things Islands Hospice & wish

your IH Ohana Happy (work)
Anniversaries!

On October 20th,  
 Islands  Hospice  was  a
 partner  sponsor  in  the

 American  Cancer  Society
 Maui's  fight  against  cancer

at  HOPEFEST Maui.

You know we know how to do Halloween here at IH!

https://www.facebook.com/Islands-Hospice-278508693021/
https://www.facebook.com/Islands-Hospice-278508693021/?ref=bookmarks
https://www.instagram.com/islandshospice/

